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PGCHE, CREATIVE AND ACADEMIC PRACTICES IN HIGHER EDUCATION AT
FALMOUTH

WELCOME TO THE POSTGRADUATE CERTIFICATE IN HIGHER EDUCATION.

Your first session will be on Wednesday 8 October 2014 from 2pm to 5pm in Seminar C,
Daphne Du Maurier building on Penryn Campus. This session will introduce you to the
resources of the PGCHE Learning Space and engage in some discussion about approaches to
teaching. Thereafter, sessions will be on Wednesdays between 2pm and 5pm.

In advance of the session, please could you read the following book chapter:

Biggs, J, Tang, C 2007. Chapter 3 ‘Setting the stage for effective teaching’ in Teaching for
Quality Learning: what the student does. Maidenhead: OUP.

There are some activities in this chapter that encourage you to think ahead of the first session.
Further details will be made available on the PGCHE Learning Space, which you will be
introduced to at the beginning of the course. There are multiple copies of this book in the
University library and it is also available as an e-book on the Falmouth Library website
http://voyager.falmouth.ac.uk. You will need to log in with your Falmouth password, which
will be emailed to you for enrolment purposes in mid-September.

We look forward to seeing you on 8 October. If you have any queries in the meantime please
don’t hesitate to contact Steph Cosgrove, Senior Lecturer for MA Creative Education on
steph.cosgrove@falmouth.ac.uk

Yours sincerely

David Hawkins
Head of the Graduate School
Penryn Campus

david.hawkins@falmouth.ac.uk
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